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Newsletter 

WELCOME BACK! 

It has been lovely to welcome the children back this week, and so wonderful to see the children 

engage with their peers and teachers in a positive way. We continue to work hard to ensure our 

bubbles are maintained and the children have been fantastic at resuming the school’s rules that 

we have had in place.  

 

The weather has been kind to us this week, allowing teachers to develop time outside as well as in 

the classroom, but we would like to request that a named coat is still worn to school.  

 

Just a reminder as well for us all, that we still continue with staggered starts and finishes for the 

children and ask that parents, on dropping and collecting their children remain socially distanced 

from one another, whilst wearing a face mask. Please can you try to arrive at the time  

appropriate for your child entering the school with their bubble to prevent congestion on 

the playgrounds.  

 

 
 FRUIT 

Apologies for any confusion from the last newsletters sent out, but fruit snacks have now begun 

again for children in Nursery, Foundation and KS1.  

For KS2 children this has to be supplied by the family, and we ask that the snack is a 

healthy one, that does not contain nuts and can be disposed of in our bins or in a pot 

that can be put back into the child’s bag.  

Many thanks 

8.45am start and 3.00pm 
finish 
 

  Drop off/collection point 

Foundation/Nursery Snowdrop Front of school into  
foundation playground 

Foundation/Y1 class Daisy Front of school end white 
doors 

Year 3 Violet and Dandelion class Front of school first double 
white doors 

Year 5/6 Teasel, Cornflower and 
Honeysuckle 

In through gate at the back of 
the school and end 
door 

9.00am start and 3.15pm 
finish 

   Drop off/collection point 

Year 1 and Year 2 Bluebell and Buttercup In through the back gate at 
the back of the school and in 
through the door near the  
dinner hall. 

Year 4 Poppy and Primrose Front of school first double 
white doors 



             SHOUT OUT! 

Year 6 – Mason and Jacob  

Year 5/6 – Felicity B and Maddison G 

Year 5 –  Joseph, Jacob B, Charlie and Tahlia 

Year 4 – Delcie and Wyatt 

Year 4 – Amelia J, Hollie and Ryder 

Year 3 – Ayla R and Kaden 

Year 2/3 – Brooklyn, Nakita and Ronnie T 

Year 2 – Connor R 

Year 1 – Whole class have really impressed Mr Kombostiotis especially Lauren H for her IT  

               skills. 

Year1/Foundation – Reuben M 

Foundation/Nursery – Frankie, Preston, Violet and William 

LUNCH PAYMENT REMINDER 

                                       

ALL SCHOOL LUNCHES MUST BE PAID 

FOR IN ADVANCE. 

Please ensure your child’s Parent Pay 

lunch account is topped up and any 

amount owing cleared today. 

Please contact the school office if you need 

any assistance with your  

payments. 

Thank you. 

BREAKFAST CLUB BOOKING  

If you would like your child to attend our 

Breakfast club please book and pay  

IN ADVANCE using  ParentPay.   

Please log onto ParentPay and select the 

breakfast club option, select the booking 

option first, this will allow you to enter the 

days that you want to book and 

then make your payment.    

 

If you have any queries please 

contact  the office. 

PE REMINDER 

PE lessons have started again this week, and thank you to you all for supporting. As a reminder, 

children wear their PE kits to school on that day, and their day is set out below for you all.  

 

 

 

 

Class Teacher Day for PE 

Snowdrop Mrs Wye/Mr Wilkins Friday 

Daisy Miss Batten Friday 

Bluebell Mr Kombostiotis Thursday 

Buttercup Mrs Field Friday 

Violet Miss Carpenter Friday 

Dandelion Mrs Abbott Thursday 

Poppy Mrs Brian/Mrs Blakeston Tuesday 

Primrose Miss Aquilina Friday 

Teasel Mr Mann Tuesday 

Cornflower Mrs Wieprecht/Mrs Butson Wednesday 

Honeysuckle Mrs Wallace Monday 



IMPORTANT DATES 

2021 

 

19/03/21 -  Red Nose Day (details to follow) 

Please note the last day of term is  

Thursday 1st April and children should 

attend school on this day. 

2/04/21   - 16/04/21 Easter Holidays 

19/04/21 - Children return to school 

3/05/21   -  May Bank Holiday 

31/05/21 -  4/06/21 Half Term 

7/06/21 -    Children return to school 

23/07/21 -  Last day of term 

26/07/21 - 03/09/21 Summer Holidays 

06/09/21 - Non pupil Day 

07/09/21 - Non pupil Day 

08/09/21 - Children return to school 

.  

 

 

Wellbeing Day 1/4/2021  

We are really looking forward to our 

Discovery MAT Wellbeing Day in April.  

If there is anything you as a family do to  

support you or your child’s wellbeing that you 

would like to share please let  

Lindsay Cooper-Smith know by emailing:  

L.cooper-smith@discoverymat.co.uk 

.  

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

 

We would like to share some exciting news 

with you all.  

Both Mrs Blakeston and  Mrs Burch are  

pregnant with their second child and are due 

in July and August.  

 

Many congratulations to 

them both.  

 

MESSAGE FROM THE SITE MANAGER 

 

Important message for all parents. Please ensure when entering and leaving the school 

grounds that all adults and children keep to the main path. Please do not  go up near the 

Forest School/Dome area or onto the field until further notice.  

This is to keep everyone safe at all times.   

 

Thank you 

mailto:L.cooper-smith@discoverymat.co.uk


FOLLOW US ON OUR NEW 

FACEBOOK PAGE 

 

We are very excited to announce the launch 

of our Weston Mill Community Primary  

Academy Facebook page.  

 

 


